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Spring Sports Success

• Although both lacrosse teams and our baseball team is out of the playoffs, 
they had a fabulous season, and have made improvements upon last year’s 
accomplishments.
• Softball will be competing against North Dorchester to determine who will 

remain in the playoffs. 
• Tennis has their Regional Championship event on May 17th and 18th at the 

Glasgow Tennis Courts.
• The Bocce Team won their District Championship and will be going to 

states on May 24th.
• Track and Field has just competed at the Bayside Championship meet, and 

the girls’ placed 2nd and the guys’ placed 3rd. Regionals will be coming up 
on May 19th and 21st. There are numerous athletes that have a potential to 
qualify for states on the 26th and 28th of May.





• Both C-SD and ND sent 
Math teams to the The 
37th Annual Eastern Shore 
High School Mathematics 
Competition at Salisbury 
University. The members 
that went from C-SD were 
Deen Wright, Bryce Salazar-
Calderon, and John 
Condon. It was a great 
experience, allowing us to 
demonstrate our 
mathematical ability 
outside of the classroom.



• Brooke Blades and John 
Condon were awarded the 
Bayside Scholar Athlete Awards 
for C-SD, and they were invited 
to join the Bayside Conference 
at the Awards Ceremony at 
Mace’s Lane Middle School. 
The ceremony had a fabulous 
speaker from the former 
Salisbury University football 
coach, and it was catered by 
Jimmy’s Grill. 



• The NextGen Scholars 
Program at C-SD, led by 
Mrs. Laurie Bell, did a 
college trip to UMBC. They 
had a great experience. It 
exposed the students to the 
numerous opportunities 
that UMBC has to offer.



• C-SD hosted a Career 
Fair in the Gymnasium 
to allow students the 
opportunity to 
observe the numerous 
job options that our 
community exhibits. 
This event was open to 
all students in the high 
school.



• The Prom at C-SD was a 
fabulous experience. 
The Hollywood themed 
event was a blast for 
everyone that attended. 
Samara Spriggs and 
Jaden Evan’s were the 
Homecoming Queen 
and King respectively. 
Even though potential 
showers were in the 
forecast, the event 
remained dry, and it 
was a great night.



Closing Comments:
• A shoutout to all of the Spring coaching staff for 

volunteering their time to make a difference in the 
lives of students at C-SD.
• An honorable mention for Jyrah Curry for becoming 

a Bayside Champion in the 400m dash, and for John 
Condon for becoming a Bayside Champion in the 
800m and 1600m run.
• A shoutout to all teachers that are involved in state 

testing. 
• There is less than 1 month of school remaining. It is 

the final stretch before Summer break.



Closing Comments Part 2:
• A special thanks to Mrs. King for guiding the Senior 

Class for all four years, and working endlessly to 
keep us on the path towards graduation.
• Friday the 20th is the last day for Seniors at CSD. 

Enjoy the moments while they last.
• Get excited for the graduation of the class of 2022 

on May 24th. 


